
 

 

 

 

 

 

REPRESENTATIVE MARK OWENS 

HOUSE DISTRICT 60 

Capitol Office: 900 Court St. NE, H-475, Salem, OR 97301 | Phone: 503-986-1460 

rep.markowens@oregonlegislature.gov 

 

February 12, 2024 

 

 

Dear President Wagner, Representative McIntire, and members of the Senate Education 
Committee, 

 

I would like to express my thanks for your work and collaboration on SB 1502 and providing the 
-3 amendment after hearing my testimony on the bill last week. I appreciate the time you have 
taken to hear the voice of my rural community and implement changes to the bill creating a 
positive impact for our very small school boards. I fully support SB 1502 with the – 3 
amendment. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Representative Mark Owens 
House District 60 


